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  Beyond Memory Max Mojapelo,2008 South Africa possesses one of the richest
popular music traditions in the world - from marabi to mbaqanga, from
boeremusiek to bubblegum, from kwela to kwaito. Yet the risk that future
generations of South Africans will not know their musical roots is very real.
Of all the recordings made here since the 1930s, thousands have been lost for
ever, for the powers-that-be never deemed them worthy of preservation. And if
one peruses the books that exist on South African popular music, one still fi
nds that their authors have on occasion jumped to conclusions that were not
as foregone as they had assumed. Yet the fault lies not with them, rather in
the fact that there has been precious little documentation in South Africa of
who played what, or who recorded what, with whom, and when. This is true of
all music-making in this country, though it is most striking in the musics of
the black communities. Beyond Memory: Recording the History, Moments and
Memories of South African Music is an invaluable publication because it
offers a first-hand account of the South African music scene of the past
decades from the pen of a man, Max Thamagana Mojapelo, who was situated in
the very thick of things, thanks to his job as a deejay at the South African
Broadcasting Corporation. This book - astonishing for the breadth of its
coverage - is based on his diaries, on interviews he conducted and on
numerous other sources, and we find in it not only the well-known names of
recent South African music but a countless host of others whose contribution
must be recorded if we and future generations are to gain an accurate picture
of South African music history of the late 20th and early 21st centuries.
  Apartheid, the Real Hurdle Sam Ramsamy,1982
  Dynamic Korea and Rhythmic Form Katherine In-Young Lee,2018-09-11 The South
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Korean percussion genre, samul nori, is a world phenomenon whose rhythmic
form is the key to its popularity and mobility. Based on both ethnographic
research and close formal analysis, author Katherine In-Young Lee focuses on
the kinetic experience of samul nori, drawing out the concept of dynamism to
show its historical, philosophical, and pedagogical dimensions. Breaking with
traditional approaches to the study of world music that privilege political,
economic, institutional, or ideological analytical frameworks, Lee argues
that because rhythmic forms are experienced on a somatic level, they swiftly
move beyond national boundaries and provide sites for cross-cultural
interaction.
  The Million Sellers Omnibus Press,2012-11-04 Published to mark the 60th
anniversary of the launch of the Official Singles Charts in 1952, The Million
Sellers tells the story of every million-selling single in the history of the
UK music industry.An analysis of the 123 singles which have passed the
magical million sales threshold in the UK in the past 60 years, from Bill
Haley & The Comets’ very first UK million seller right through to more recent
singles by Lady Gaga, Rihanna and the Black Eyed Peas. Interviews with
artists like Mel C, Kevin Rowland and Midge Ure, reflecting on their own
million seller and what they most remember of their success at the time.
Interviews with artists including Engelbert Humperdinck, Steps, Bernard
Sumner (New Order), Midge Ure (Ultravox), Mel C (Spice Girls), Boney M, Kevin
Rowland and many more. Each one reflects on their own million seller and what
they most remember of their success at the time. The Official Charts Company
are the providers of the UK's only official music and video charts, compiling
its charts purely from sales information gathered across all key distribution
(or entertainment) channels including all major high street retail chains,
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independent stores, supermarkets, mail order internet retailers and digital
music service providers. This market research sample equates to 99% of the
total UK singles market; 98% of the total UK albums market and 90% of the
total UK DVD market. The Official Charts Company is a joint venture between
record labels' body the BPI and ERA, the Entertainment Retailers Association.
The Official Charts Company are responsible for the commissioning, marketing,
distribution and management of the UK's industry standard music charts and
industry sales data.
  The Race Game Douglas Booth,2012-12-06 1999 North American Society for
Sports History Book of the Year Douglas Booth looks at the role of sport in
the fostering of a new national identity in South Africa. He analyzes the
effect of the 30-year sport boycott but concludes that sport will never unite
South Africans except in the most fleeting and superficial manner.
  The Football Ramble Marcus Speller,Luke Moore,Pete Donaldson,Jim
Campbell,The Football Ramble Limited,2016-10-20 Downloaded over ten million
times a year the Football Ramble podcast has established itself as the
essential, independent voice of football punditry. The weekly podcast has
resonated with supporters around the world and their sold-out live shows have
been a massive hit. This book is a collaboration from all four presenters and
will tackle the real issues from fans you won’t see or hear on Sky Sports, or
anywhere else for that matter. From the weird and wonderful, from the Alan
Pardew to the Kevin Keegan, the Ramble has it covered. Putting all aspects of
the game under the microscope, this book is a timely reminder of why we just
can’t take our minds off football.
  Excursions in World Music, Sixth Edition Bruno Nettl,Thomas Turino,Isabel
Wong,Charles Capwell,Philip Bolman,Byron Dueck,Timmothy Rommen,2015-09-25
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Explore the relationship between music and society around the world This
comprehensive introductory text creates a panoramic experience for beginner
students by exposing them to the many musical cultures around the globe. Each
chapter opens with a musical encounter in which the author introduces a key
musical culture. Through these experiences, students are introduced to key
musical styles, musical instruments, and performance practices. Students are
taught how to actively listen to key musical examples through detailed
listening guides. The role of music in society is emphasized through chapters
that focus on key world cultural groups.
  I Am Pusheen the Cat Claire Belton,2013-10-29 This collection of kitty
comics featuring the chubby, tubby tabby who has taken the Internet by storm
will fill you in on all the basics.
  1,227 QI Facts To Blow Your Socks Off John Lloyd,John Mitchinson,James
Harkin,2012-12-20 QI is the smartest comedy show on British television, but
few people know that we're also a major legal hit in Australia, New Zealand,
Israel and Africa and an illegal one on BitTorrent. We also write books and
newspaper columns; run a thriving website, a Facebook page, a Twitter feed;
and produce an iPhone App and a sister Radio 4 programme. At the core of what
we do is the astonishing fact - painstakingly researched and distilled to a
brilliant and shocking clarity. In Einstein's words: 'Everything should be as
simple as possible, but not simpler.' Did you know that: cows moo in regional
accents; the entire internet weighs less than a grain of sand; the dialling
code from Britain to Russia is 007; potatoes have more chromosomes than human
beings; the London Underground has made more money from its famous map than
it has from running trains; Tintin is called Tantan in Japanese because
TinTin is pronounced 'Chin chin' and means penis; the water in the mouth of a
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blue whale weighs more than its body; Scotland has twice as many pandas as
Conservative MPs; Saddam's bunker was designed by the grandson of the woman
who built Hitler's bunker; Under the Wildlife and Countryside Act of 1981, it
is explicitly illegal in Britain to use a machinegun to kill a hedgehog.
1,227 QI Facts To Blow Your Socks Off will make you look at the universe (and
your socks) in an alarming new way.
  Social Media Judo Chris Aarons,Geoff Nelson,Nick White,2011-04 Are your
social media efforts delivering real, tangible results while paying for
themselves? Social media judo is born out of the philosophy of successes we
have had creating programs using minimal client effort and achieving maximum
results. This is exactly why social media works for marketing and why it
drives ROI and is hyper-effective when done correctly. Social media and the
resulting effect on all of us are driven by the momentum of real influencers
working to inform and educate other buyers. Your job is to find a way to tap
into this momentum and help propel your company to be greater than the sum of
its parts. Social media judo will show how to do just that as well as how to
create your own judo moves that will increase sales cut marketing costs boost
engagement and, most importantly pay for themselves with real revenue Ivy has
helped dozens of other large and small companies such as AMD, AT&T, HP,
Microsoft, ProFlowers, Time Inc. launch and grow their social media efforts.
In addition, Ivy Worldwide's program 31 Days of the Dragon for HP has won
more awards for ROI than any other campaign. The campaign is considered to be
one of the most successful of all time. Foreword by Chris Pirillo
(Chris.Pirillo.com), one of the most influential bloggers ever and arguably
one of the best online marketers ever born. Customer Praise for Ivy Worldwide
Do you want to know how to use disruptive marketing at its best to drive
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sales while giving your competitors serious heartburn? We used the principles
in this book to create a long string of successful campaigns for HP,
including the groundbreaking 31 Days of the Dragon program that re-wrote the
rules for what is possible for social media marketing. After reading this
book you ll know why social media is worth the hype. -Scott Ballantyne Vice
President, Hewlett-Packard Corp Social Media Judo should be mandatory reading
for any marketer looking to boost ROI and tap into the power of social media.
The guys at Ivy and I used the concepts in this book to drive B2B programs
that delivered ROI on a number of levels, the most important being leads and
sales. Now, I cannot envision creating a campaign without identifying and
using the judo moves described in this book. -Bruce Shaw Executive Director,
Lenovo Ivy Worldwide is a very unique agency and Social Media Judo is a
unique book. They have succeeded in facilitating critical, high-profile
launches. Unlike traditional agencies that are only able to measure ROI with
soft marketing metrics, Ivy meets and exceeds marketing and business
objectives. In addition, they have the requisite strategic, tactical and
creative prowess to operate effectively in the social media arena, which is a
combination hard to find in just one agency. I strongly recommend listening
to what they have to say. -Denise Lu Senior Campaign Manager, Adobe Systems
  Cantus. Altus ,1588
  Soccer Vs. the State Gabriel Kuhn,2019 From its working-class roots to
commercialisation and resistance to it - this is football history for the
politically conscious fan. Football is a multi-billion pound industry.
Professionalism and commercialisation dominate its global image. Yet the game
retains a rebellious side, maybe more so than any other sport co-opted by
money-makers and corrupt politicians. Soccer vs. The State traces its amazing
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history.
  Dave Barry in Cyberspace Dave Barry,1997-09-23 RELENTLESSLY FUNNY . . .
BARRY SHINES. --People A self-professed computer geek who actually does
Windows 95, bestselling humorist Dave Barry takes us on a hilarious hard
drive via the information superhighway--and into the very heart of
cyberspace, asking the provocative question: If God had wanted us to be
concise, why give us so many fonts? Inside you'll find juicy bytes on How to
Buy and Set Up a Computer; Step One: Get Valium Nerdstock in the Desert; Or:
Bill Gates Is Elvis Software: Making Your Computer Come Alive So It Can
Attack You Word Processing: How to Press an Enormous Number of Keys Without
Ever Actually Writing Anything Selected Web Sites, including Cursing in
Swedish, Deformed Frog Pictures, and The Toilets of Melbourne, Australia And
much, much more! VERY FUNNY . . . After a day spent staring at a computer
monitor, think of the book as a kind of screen saver for your brain. --New
York Times Book Review
  The Age of Football: Soccer and the 21st Century David Goldblatt,2020-02-18
A monumental exploration of soccer and society in our time—by its preeminent
historian. The Age of Football proves that whether you call it football or
soccer, you can’t make sense of the modern world without understanding its
most popular sport. With breathtaking scope and an unparalleled knowledge of
the game, David Goldblatt—author of the best-selling The Ball Is Round—charts
soccer’s global cultural ascent, economic transformation, and deep
politicization.
  The Poetry of Michelangelo Michelangelo Buonarroti,1991-01-01 A bilingual
edition of the more than 300 sonnets, madrigals and other poems produced by
Michelangelo over his long career. The poems reveal much of the artist's
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inner feelings about such universal themes as love, death and redemption.
  Eight World Cups George Vecsey,2014-05-13 On the eve of the 2014 World Cup,
New York Times sports columnist George Vecsey offers a personal perspective
on the beautiful game Blending witty travelogue with action on the field—and
shady dealings in back rooms—George Vecsey offers an eye-opening, globe-
trotting account of the last eight World Cups. He immerses himself in the
great national leagues, historic clubs, and devoted fans and provides his up-
close impressions of charismatic stars like Sócrates, Maradona, Baggio, and
Zidane, while also chronicling the rise of the U.S. men's and women's teams.
Vecsey shows how each host nation has made the World Cup its own, from the
all-night street parties in Spain in 1982 to the roar of vuvuzelas in South
Africa in 2010, as the game in the stadium is backed up by the game in the
street. But the joy is sometimes undermined by those who style themselves the
game's protectors. With his characteristic sharp reporting and eye for
detail, Vecsey brings this global event to vivid life and has written a
perfect companion for the upcoming 2014 World Cup in Brazil.
  Globalising Women's Football Jean Williams,2013 With an estimated 26
million female players globally (6 million based in Europe), the evolution of
football has been dramatic. Growth in the women's game has led to more
widespread player migration as new forms of professionalism emerge. This work
explores those patterns of movement into, and out of, Europe using new
archival evidence and player interviews.
  Tales, Rumors, and Gossip Gail de Vos,1996-04-15 Explore the stories and
themes that capture the imagination of young people today. A sampling of
tales is organized into broad subject areas, such as contaminated food,
threats to children, and satanic legends, and the tales are analyzed
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according to function, structure, and international variants. De Vos also
discusses film and literary adaptions and offers suggestions for adapting
tales for the junior high and high school curriculum. Explore the stories and
themes that capture the imagination of young people today. After a
fascinating overview and discussion of contemporary legends (commonly
referred to as modern urban legends and often told as true), de Vos examines
them in their relationship to rumors and gossip, ostension (acting out the
legends), the role of the media in formulation and dissemination, and related
tales (e.g., literary horror tales). A sampling of tales is organized into
broad subject areas, such as contaminated food, threats to children, and
satanic legends, and the legends are analyzed according to function,
structure, and international variants. De Vos discusses some of the literary
and visual adaptations in popular culture and offers suggestions for adapting
tales for the junior high and high school curriculum. A fascinating
professional book, this is a great resource to use with young adults.
  The Scramble for Art in Central Africa Enid Schildkrout,Curtis A.
Keim,1998-03-28 Western attitudes to Africa have been influenced to an
extraordinary degree by the arts and artefacts that were brought back by the
early collectors, exhibited in museums, and celebrated by scholars and
artists in the metropolitan centres. The contributors to this volume trace
the life history of artefacts that were brought to Europe and America from
Congo towards the end of the nineteenth century, and became the subjects of
museum displays. They also present fascinating case studies of the pioneering
collectors, including such major figures as Frobenius and Torday. They
discuss the complex and sensitive issues involved in the business of
'collecting', and show how the collections and exhibitions influenced
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academic debates about the categories of art and artefact, and the notion of
authenticity, and challenged conventional aesthetic values, as modern Western
artists began to draw on African models.
  Adland James P. Othmer,2009-09-15 James P. Othmer, advertising executive
turned novelist, gives us a hilarious, personal, and sneakily profound
chronicle of the past, present, and future of the advertising business. On
one level it’s the wickedly funny, compelling personal chronicle of the rise
and fall of a modern-day ad man; a riveting insider’s look at the astonishing
transformation taking place in advertising's hottest idea factories. But take
a step back from the tales of lavish shoots, agencies on the brink, and
pampered mega-brands and Adland becomes much more: a snapshot of how we are
living our lives thirty seconds at a time. Funny, deeply thoughtful, and
utterly unique, this book is both a wildly amusing ride in Adland,
brilliantly recounted, and an exploration of the value of life in the
information age.
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